
 

PURBROOK INFANT SCHOOL 
ALDERMOOR ROAD EAST, PURBROOK PO7 5NQ 

Telephone:  023 9261 0761 
Email:  adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk  

Headteacher:  Lisa A de Carteret 
Assistant Headteacher:  Paul Stray 

School Business Manager:  Hazel K Dean  
 
13 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Message from the PTFA 

Thank you to everyone who has already purchased and brought in their raffle ticket stubs and relevant 
money.   

You are welcome to sell these to family, friends and neighbours.  More books are available from reception 
should you need them.  We will also be selling more on the day of the Summer Fayre from the Admin Tent.  
Tickets are just £1 each or £5 for a book.  

1st Prize: Alcohol hamper  
2nd Prize: Cash prize of £100 
3rd Prize: Chocolate and sweets hamper  

Many other prizes up for grabs too. Please see pictures below: 

 

The raffle will be drawn at the end of the Summer Fayre on Friday 14 July. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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